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Joint Agency Search Warrant Results in 
Multiple Arrests 

On Wednesday, December 12, the Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) Special Investigations Unit 
(SIU), SWAT, and Flagler Beach Police Department (FBPD) executed a Search Warrant at the residence 
of 160 Lantana Avenue in Flagler Beach. The combined efforts of SIU and FBPD resulted in three arrests 
for multiple felony narcotics charges. Both agencies involved received numerous complaints in recent 
months of suspected drug activity. The investigation confirmed these suspicions and the evidence 
collected confirmed there was in fact illegal narcotics distribution taking place at the residence.  
 

Jamie Lee Bullock (DOB 09/28/1982), owner of residence, was arrested and charged with Possession of 
Cocaine with Intent to Sell, Tamper or Destroy Evidence, Possession of Schedule IV Controlled 
Substance, Possession of Cannabis under 20g, and Possession of Drug Paraphernalia.  
 

Jeffery William Blanchard (DOB 04/13/1981), a resident of the home, was arrested and charged with 
Possession of Cocaine with Intent to Sell, Possession of Cannabis over 20g, Possession of Schedule IV 
Controlled Substance, and Possession of Drug Paraphernalia.  
 

Aren Banyon Blaise Roberds (DOB 03/25/1998), also a resident of the home, was arrested and charged 
with Possession of Cannabis under 20g and Possession of Drug Paraphernalia.  
 

Also in the home at the time of the Search Warrant was served were two juveniles who were turned 
over to a nearby family member. A report was filed with Florida Department of Children and Family 
Services due to the drug activity in the home.  
 

“These investigations take time in order to conduct a thorough investigation,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. 
“We are thankful to the residents who provided these tips to alert law enforcement. If you see 
something, say something and we will investigate as we will not tolerate poison peddlers in our 
community.  I have a message to all poison peddlers – you’re next and we have a room for you at the 
Green Roof Inn.”  
 

This investigation is ongoing and further charges are pending.  
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